
Dear Trainee
The Bahrain Training Institute, in cooperation with the Royal Institution for 
Humanitarian Works in the (Fina Khair) campaign, is pleased to provide for 
borrowing,  new laptops for trainees who meet the requirements, in order 

to support the remote training process.

To apply for borrowing, please visit the institute's website and fill out the 
application questionnaire. 
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Last date to fill the questionnaire: 
Tuesday 16/03/2021 at 3:00 p.m

Bahrain training institute 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdx4laY95PFalIdBFwXmqSVa5LOJJAOXltuJAwq5tnAhk7hHQ/viewform

